

## Dear National Federations

I am writing to you on behalf of the Executive Board of Europe IFSC.

Regarding the situation with COVID-19, and the consequent actions by governments and health authorities within Europe we have today made the following decisions:

- EC and EYC Events scheduled during April and May will not happen on those scheduled dates. Europe IFSC Sports Department is working closely with Event Organisers to establish new dates for equivalent Events.
- Our Executive Board will reconvene on April 3<sup>rd</sup> to review the situation and to reschedule the cancelled events

We thank our Event Organisers, Athletes and National Federations for your understanding and flexibility during this difficult period.

Wolfgang Wabel, President, Europe IFSC

Wolfame Wasel